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Kindergarten Connection January 18th-22nd, 2016   

















This Week’s Homework

























































































Letters/Sounds:  Please review the letter L


Popcorn Words:  The next sheet of letters or words and any other letters or words that were not highlighted from the previous sheet











Please remember to send your child’s popcorn word duotang back to school every Friday. This will allow us to test your child on his/her letters or words and make any necessary updates. 





We are currently in the process of updating your child’s assessment folder for December and January. Our intention is to have everything ready to send home for review by the end of January. 








Important Dates





January 27th-Family Literacy Lunch (12:00)
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Reminders to Parents 








